
Dear Parents/ Carers, 

First of all, we would like to say a huge thank you for all the home schooling you have done with 

your children so far. This has been a difficult time for everyone so well done for all the work we have 

seen taking place and being shared with us via Twitter. If you haven’t already, make sure you follow 

our whole school Twitter account @STMTuebrook as well as your child’s class Twitter page. 

From tomorrow we will be using the newly launched Oaks National Academy to support you at 

home. This is a virtual school that has been launched by the government. There are 3 video lessons 

every day for all classes from Reception to Year 6.  

Step 1 – Follow or copy this link into Google 
https://www.thenational.academy 
 
Step 2 – Click on the green Online Classroom button 

                                                   
 
 
Step 3 – Click on the green Schedule button 

 
 
Step 4 – Click on your child’s year group 
 

 

https://www.thenational.academy/


 

Step 5 – Click on the lesson you wish to do. There will be 3 every day – English, Maths and 

Foundation (this could be History, Geography, Art etc) 

 

Step 6 – Follow the instructions to complete the lesson. There might be a quiz o do or a video to 

watch. The teacher on the video will sometimes ask you to pause the video to do an activity. 

 

When you have completed each activity click on Next 

 

 

Step 7 – When you have finished the lesson click on the green Schedule button and complete the 

other lesson for the day.  

 

Only do the lessons that are set for that day. Make sure you do the lesson in the correct order from 

Monday to Friday as some lessons lead in tot the next one.  

We will be starting tomorrow (Wednesday 22nd April) from Week 1, Monday. 

 


